
 

 

Pedagogical patterns of PBL at 1. semester 
 

Invitation to seminar 
Friday, 23rd of August 2019, 13.00 – 15.30 

 

 

While it is mandatory for all educational programmes at AAU to introduce new students to Problem Based 

Learning, it is also clear that the format and organisation of this teaching and learning activity is different 

across AAU. Among other things, this concerns the prominence of the introductory PBL course in relation to 

other course activities at the 1. semester, the format of the exam and the relation between the course and 

the project.  

The overarching goal of this seminar is to share practices of introducing PBL to the new students across the 

educational programs – what could be described as pedagogical patterns of PBL at 1. semester. Based in 

presentations from colleagues from different educational programs, the PBL Academy wish to ignite a 

discussion on pedagogical patterns of PBL at 1. Semester.  

Program 

13.00 - 13.10 – Welcome /PBL Academy 

13.10 - 13.25 – PBL at Idræt – Patrik Kjærsdam Telléus 

13.30 - 13.45 – PBL at Communication and Digital Media – Jacob Davidsen  

13.50 - 14.05 – PBL at Sustainable Design – Maj-Britt Quitzau 

14.05 - 14.25 – Refreshments  

14.30 - 15.05 – Discussion in smaller groups 

15.05 - 15.25 – Presentation from each group 

15.25 - 15.30 – Summing up  

 
Venue 
AAU Aalborg, Create, Rendsburggade 14, Room 3.529 - with videolink to AAU CPH, A.C. Meyers Vænge 15, 

Room 2.3.044 & AAU Esbjerg, Niels Bohrs Vej 8, Room B109 

Date: 23.08.2019 

Time: 13.00 – 15.30 

 

Please sign up here 

All employees are welcome – we look forward to seeing you!  

 

PBL Academy - pbl@pbl.aau.dk  

Diana Stentoft            Jette Holgaard         Bettina Dahl Søndergaard           Erik Laursen              Jacob Davidsen      

  

https://aau.plan2learn.dk/KursusValg.aspx?id=63663
mailto:pbl@pbl.aau.dk

